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From the desk of the Director-

I hope this letter finds you enjoying the first few days of your summer! This is a quick note to inform parents and students of all of our scheduled events for the 2014/2015 school year. Included is a calendar for you and your students’ records. Below are some upcoming dates to remember.
June 19, 20, July 8, 10, 14, 16, 22, 24-Summer Guard rehearsals @ SHS 5-8(unless otherwise indicated)

June 26/July 10, 17, 24 -Summer Horn/Percussion rehearsals @ SHS 5-8

June 24 –Parent/Booster meeting 6:30 at SHS band room.

August 4 and 5 – 9am-1pm- Rookie Camp for ALL INCOMING students and students who would like to brush up on their skills @ SHS band room. THIS IS REQUIRED.

August 6-8 and 11-15-Band Camp @ SHS band room from 9-5. This is REQUIRED for ALL BAND/GUARD students. 

August 15-Welcome Back BBQ @ SHS 6-8. 
If you are unable to attend any of these activities please let Mr. Tinkle know as soon as possible in writing. Unexcused and/or consistent absences from Rookie/Band Camp will most likely result in becoming an alternate for the upcoming field show. We want everybody to participate so please plan on attending those events.
Attached in this mailer is an expenditure sheet and timeline for payment as well as specific ways in which money will be raised (fundraisers).
We have a very fun show planned and hope everybody can come out and make some noise for the Black Bear Brigade. This looks to be a fun year! Also, check us out online for all Black Bear Brigade news at www.shsbandnguard.weebly.com 
Enjoy the rest of your summer…

Mr. Kevin Tinkle

559-898-6550 x42902  ktinkle@selma.k12.ca.us   www.shsbandnguard.weebly.com

Jan Kinney
Mark Babiarz

Art Martinez
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